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September 2018 

 

School Photography  - Primary School 2018  
 

 

Dear parents, 
 

Another year went by and this year’s school photography is just around the corner – it will take 
place from September 12 th until September 14 th, 2018 at Vienna International School. 
  

You can order all photographs online comfortably from home. Payment will be processed 
through our bank account. You will find all details regarding payment online. 
 
 

School Photography – Formats and Prices 
 

1 Photo Set  

(1 portrait 13x18 cm , 1 portrait 9x13 cm, 
 4 portraits 3,5x4,5 cm,16x ministicker,1x group photo)     € 19,00 
 

1 Sibling Photo (13x18 cm)         €   8,00 
 

1 Friendship Photo (13x18cm)         €   8,00 
 

4 Portrait Photos for Passports 

 (compatible with European Union standards)       € 12,00 

 

 

If you don’t want your child to be seen in our password  

controlled online shop, please inform your homeroom teacher. 
 

 

 

Family Photography 
 

As every year we invite students and their families to join us for a family shooting.  
 

From September 12th till September 14th, 2018 you will find us at the Room 212. There will be a cash 

deposit of € 20,00 on the day. We will then send the proofs of your photographs to the email 
address given on the day.  
 

Please direct all questions concerning school photography to our office:  
Phone:  0664 260 60 16    Email:  office@cam-fotografie.at  
 

 

Dates and Time Schedule for Family Photography 
 

 

Wednesday,     Thursday,     Friday, 
September 12th   September 13th   September 14th 

14:50 – 15:00    14:50 – 15:00    13:20 – 13:40 
           
 

We are looking forward to once again a fantastic time with all students and their families! 
 

Best regards, 
 

Andreas Piffl and the  -Team 
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